
Institutional review board statement 

This study was a retrospective study, institutional review board statement was applicable to our 

current study. 

 

Corresponding Author 

Christoph F. Dietrich, MD, Ph.D, Professor of Medicine, Chief, Medizinische Klinik 2, Caritas 

Krankenhaus Bad Mergentheim Uhlandstr. 7, D-97980 Bad Mergentheim, Germany. 

Christoph.dietrich@ckbm.de 

 

mailto:Christoph.dietrich@ckbm.de

